From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 27 June 2023 17:27

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2023/0465 FS-Case-527261168

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2023/0465

Address of Development: Black Moss Farm, Elmridge Lane, Chipping PR3 2NY

Comments: Today | noticed a copy of the above planning application attached to the end of Elmridge Lane, referring
to Black Moss Farm. | have not been notified of this application and on checking the details of this application,
notice that | have been missed off the list of addresses of neighbours to be contacted.

I notice that this application is for one new dairy cattle building with underground slurry tanks. Two huge new
buildings have already been erected at Black Moss Farm and building work continues on site as we speak.
Do Planning Inspectors ever visit the site ?



